Looking for a fun way to spend your Wednesday evening? Join
us for a game of bocce at the Stone Cliff Bocce Courts on
Wednesday May 24t from 5:30 - 7:30 pm!

Whether you’re a seasoned pro or a newcomer to the game,
our bocce event is the perfect opportunity to enjoy the
outdoors and have some fun. The event is open to old-timers
and newcomers alike, so bring your family and enjoy some
friendly competition.

Our bocce courts at Stone Cliff are beautifully maintained
and provide the perfect setting for an exciting game of
bocce. So come/on out, enjoy the beautiful weather, and let’s
play bocce!



